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Rodway, Grant

From: Rodway, Grant

Sent: Sunday, January 8, 2023 11:40 AM

To: Heidner, Steve

Cc: Sickerson, Lawrence

Subject: CN9728000 - Brockway – West - Activities 710 & 711

Steve, 

 

I have evaluated the areas surrounding the subject project and note the following: 

 

• Based on cadastral, the project sites are bordered by private and public land. McCone County is listed as the 

landowner near RP266. The State of Montana is listed as the landowner near RP263.  Private landowners own 

other land north and south of Highway 200 between RP260.2 to RP267. 

• Cultural resources has surveyed the project areas, and SHPO concurred there were no properties on or eligible 

NRHP listing on 9/2/2020. Landowners were contacted with the project description as part of getting permission 

to perform the cultural resources survey. 

• A 404 permit and the associated special provision will be required. An Individual Permit from the U.S. Army 

Corps of Engineers is not anticipated at this time. 

• The need for a SPA 124 notification will be evaluated as the design progresses and will be included if needed. 

• The project is not in designated sage grouse habitat. 

• No recreation resources potentially subject to 4(f) were identified during the PFR field review or a desktop 

review. 

• No significant impacts to farmland subject to the Farmland Protection Policy Act are anticipated. 

• Montana Fish Wildlife & Parks Region 6 & Region 7 have submitted comment letters that identify specific 

locations along this project where they would like MDT to consider wildlife accommodations. 

 

Activities 710 & 711 are complete and will be carded out. Please let me know if you have any questions. 

 

 

Grant Rodway 
Project Development Engineer | Environmental Services Bureau 
Montana Department of Transportation 
2701 Prospect Avenue 
P.O. Box 201001  
Helena, MT 59620 
406-444-0825 | grrodway@mt.gov 
Follow Us: mdt.mt.gov  

     
 

 


